Election Commission Meeting July 9, 2014 Colfax Township Hall

Members of the Election Commission (Draeger, Mosher, Evitts) convened on 10/21/2013 at 2100 for the purpose of appointing election inspectors for the August 5, 2014 Primary Election.

The following precinct workers were appointed:

Nancy Chamberlain
DeAnn Mosher (Clerk available for consult, not working election)
Julie Hirschfeld (election inspector then Receiving Board)
Shelley Greene (Receiving Board)
Mary Curtiss
Trisha Peer
Margaret Minster (Chair Person)
Roberta Besey (close of Polls)
Janet Humphrey (Close of Polls)

The above appointments were approved-motion by Draeger, second by Mosher, no opposition.

Meeting adjourned at 2112.